
From: Chen, Lily (Fed)
To: Dodson, Donna F (Fed); Regenscheid, Andrew R. (Fed)
Subject: Re: NAS forum for cyberresiliency
Date: Sunday, January 8, 2017 4:41:39 PM

Hi, Donna and Andy:
 
Thanks for the opportunity. I saw Donna’s response. We will put together a presentation.
 
Lily
 

From: "Dodson, Donna F (Fed)" <donna.dodson@nist.gov>
Date: Friday, January 6, 2017 at 11:11 AM
To: Lily Chen <lily.chen@nist.gov>, "Regenscheid, Andrew (Fed)"
<andrew.regenscheid@nist.gov>
Subject: NAS forum for cyberresiliency
 
Lily and Andy,
 
I have been working with a NAS Forum on Cyber-Resilience Forum, chaired by Fred Schneider
http://sites.nationalacademies.org/deps/cyber/index.htm.  (I think you have spoken with them last
year.) They have invite us to present on  our quantum resistance crypto program.  Would you or
someone from the team be interested in presenting for NIST at the Feb 6-7 meeting in DC?  It is a
great group to engage and there is often thoughtful discussion.
 
Thanks,

Donna
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